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To:  Mayor and Board of Commissioners 

 

From:  Tom Funcheon, Public Works Director 

 

Date:  November 6, 2017 

 

Subject: Annual Christmas Parade – Chamber of Commerce 

  December 15, 2018 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

That the Mayor and Board of Commissioners approve the Annual Christmas Parade 

presented for the City by the Chamber of Commerce on Saturday, December 15, 2018, 

and the temporary closure of Pinellas Ave. (Meres Blvd. to Tarpon Ave.), Lemon St. 

(Pinellas Ave. to Ring Ave.), Ring Ave. (Lemon St. to Tarpon Ave.), and Tarpon Ave. 

(Ring Ave. to Craig Park.). 

 

Background: 

 

This event has been approved by the Special Events Review Committee based on 

previous years’ events. 

 

The parade will begin at 10:00 a.m. in front of Rodie’s Restaurant and Pancake House 

and end at Craig Park at approximately noon. Parade set-up will begin at 8:00 a.m. 

 

The City has sent out road closure notifications to area business that may be affected by 

this event. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Tom Funcheon 

Public Works Director 

Public Works Department 

Office of the Director 
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